
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Patricia DeLude <pdelude55@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Apr 2, 2021 at 4:49 PM 
Subject: Seabrook parking placards for 2021 
To: <Ellab8501@gmail.com> 
 

Hello Ella  
 
I am writing in regard to the beach parking placards as a Twin Brooks Campground seasonal 
resident for many years.  
I understand that last year your decision to cancel the placards was due to COVID. Even though 
the CDC and other health experts state that people should spend time outside at a safe distance. 
Even if we were forced to go to Salisbury beach last summer, We were still able to keep a safe 
distance. We have never found Seabrook beach to be so crowded that we would not be able to 
keep a safe distance. In addition, the CDC guidelines at this point state the 3 feet of distance is 
safe. 
Also, the seasonal residents are in Walmart, Market Basket and other stores and restaurants 
anyway. So we are around regular residents on a daily basis without any issues. 
We have also never found it difficult to find a parking spot. 
 
My hope is that there could be a compromise. 
I would be willing to pay for the parking placard. This might cause some residents who really 
don't use the beach that much,to reconsider getting a placard. 
Possibly there's a way to limit the placards to one per residence as I understand some folks get 
multiples. 
Another option would be even-odd parking. This would mean less cars. 
Also maybe limiting on street beach parking to dawn to dusk. All vehicles moved from the street 
at dusk. This would limit the concern of vehicles sitting for long periods of time. 
 
Thank you very much for your consideration. We sure would appreciate having parking 
privileges this summer. 
 
Sincerely 
Patricia DeLude 
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